
 

 

Since 1997, we have been dedicated to improving the lives of disadvantaged women and 

children in Tamil Nadu, India.  Our core program includes running a nursery and primary school, 

while advocating for the enrollment of children who come from vulnerable backgrounds,  

and creating a hospitable environment to teach children with a myriad of disabilities.  Another 

core program includes empowering marginalized women through the creation of 500+ female-

led, self-help groups in over 250 villages in the towns of Usilampatti, Chellampatti, Sedapatti 

and Elumalai in Tamil Nadu, India.  With the assistance of the self-help groups, we have also 

provided seed funding & support to promote organic farming, while concurrently supporting 

street vendors in the region. 

 

We are thrilled to announce the continued support of our long-term partner, Guru Krupa 

Foundation (GKF).  Guru Krupa Foundation is a private foundation based in the State of New 

York.  The Foundation follows a holistic approach to charitable giving focusing on four broad 

categories: Social Welfare, Higher Education, Spirituality, Culture & Arts and the Environment. 
 

For an impressive ten years, GKF has been a steadfast champion of our mission to change the 

lives of underprivileged children at our Chakkaravarthy Vidyalaya Nursery and Primary school.  

Thanks to their generous support, we have been able to expand and enhance existing 

programs, ensuring that children who might not otherwise have had opportunities can access 

the education, resources, and support they need to succeed.  This year, funding will support the 

provision of informal teaching centers, giving additional learning opportunities for children 

outside of school; sponsoring the school fees of over 150 underprivileged children, and 

addressing malnutrition in children by providing nutritional supplements to impact overall health. 

 

We are deeply grateful for Guru Krupa's unwavering commitment to our cause.  Together, we 

are building a brighter future for the children of Usilampatti. 


